
Let’s Celebrate Summer at 

Convention In Lacombe Alberta 

June 19th & June 20th 

Hey Gyro Friends, 
 
Consider joining us at the 2024 Gyro District Convention in Lacombe, on June 19 and June 20 
as we welcome and celebrate the coming of Summer.  It’s a perfect opportunity to strengthen old 
bonds and forge new ones, embodying the Gyro spirit of camaraderie and fun. 
 
We will be staying at the Best Western Plus Lacombe Inn & Suites located at 4751 63 Street in 
Lacombe. The attached Registration form includes details re room cost, phone number, etc. It is 
suggested that you make your reservations early to ensure you have a room in the Convention hotel 
and remember to mention the group code (Gyro Convention 2024) to get the preferred room rates. 
 
The attached registration form indicates a registration fee of $130 per person plus $85 per person if 
you want to golf.   
 
Upon your arrival at the Convention hotel, you will participate in a welcome reception. Following the 
reception, we will break into groups and venture into Lacombe to dine around with our Gyro friends. 
After our dining experience we will have the opportunity to enjoy a free summer concert in 
downtown Lacombe or head back to the hotel to enjoy refreshments in the Hospitality Room. 
 
On Day 2 of the convention the Past District Governors will meet prior to the annual District VIII 
business meeting. While the Gyros are attending the business meeting the Ladies will enjoy a 
brunch at the Lacombe Golf & Country Club.  Activities in the afternoon will include the usual Bocce 
tournament and if there is interest, a Horseshoe competition.  Of course, District hospitality will be 
available during the afternoon, In the evening we will have the Governor’s Ball which includes a 
catered meal, installation of officers, and entertainment. Dress for this event will be summer casual 
in keeping with our Summer Celebration theme. 
 
There are two (2) registration forms attached to this email. One is a fillable form in word format you 
can complete, save, and email as an attachment. The 2nd registration form is in PDF format you can 
print, fill out manually, and send either by email or Canada Post.  
 
This is the 1st time we have held an annual District convention using a two-day format. We are 
working hard to ensure that it is a fun time for everyone who attends. 
 
Hope to see you there! 
 

All Gyros 




